
NEWS RELEASE 
www.parksville.ca 

May 21, 2019 
 

 
 
 
 
 

City Offices to Close on May 23 from 12.45 to 3.15 pm 
 
City of Parksville offices will be closed on Thursday, May 23 from 12.45 pm to 3.15 pm to accommodate a City-
wide all-staff meeting.  
 
This two and a half hour closure will affect City Hall offices at 100 Jensen Avenue East and the operations 
department at 1116 Herring Gull Way. 
 
For urgent inquiries, please call 250 248-6144. 
 
 

### 
 
Media contact and for more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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